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January 26,2009 

Ms. Stephanie Stumbo 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RECEIVED 

Re: Notice of Intent to File a Rate Application 

Dear Ms. Stumbo: 

This letter is to serve notice to the Kentucky Public Service Commission and the 
Attorney General, Utility Intervention and Rate Division of the intent of the Green- 
Taylor Water District to file an application for adjustment of its existing rates. The rate 
application will be supported by a historical test period. 

Should you need additional information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 
CA"-TECH, LLC 

t l  Monty Rhody, P.E. 
Project Manager 

CC: Roger Moss, Green-Taylor Water District 

1100 Glensboro Rd., Suite 9 
Park View Center 

Lawrenceburg, KY 40342 
Phone: (502) 859-0907 Fax: (502) 859-0668 

Ernail: waterboy @ lcih.net 

http://lcih.net

